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On Tuesday, February 14, the Jet-Net team hosted the 13th edition of 'ExperienceDay' at the High Tech 
Campus in Eindhoven. Started in 2004 as a small event, the event has now grown into a full-sized, very 
successful Jet-Net activity. 

This year, 110 third-year students (age 15-16) from HAVO/VWO schools in the Netherlands participated. In 
this third year, the students choose the subject that they will take their exam in. So this is the moment that we 
can make them aware that technology can be fun, interesting and educational.  

 Numerous colleagues from Research, Design, PInS and IP&S groups (e.g. Thermal, Dynamics, Thermal & 
Control, Personal Health, Precision & Decentralized Diagnostics, Biochemical Devices & Processes, Personal 
Care & Wellness, Product & Systems, CoCreate) joined the ExperienceDay to show the students what one can 
accomplish when working in technology.  

During the day, the students, coming from 4 schools in the Eindhoven region, enthusiastically explored a variety 
of workshops such as Molecular cooking, Chemical kitchen, a visit to the cleanroom, a webcalculator, and many 
more. The reactions afterwards were – again – very positive.  

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Do you want to know more about Jet-Net or are you interested in joining the Jet-Net team, please contact Anja 
Welvaarts (anja.welvaarts@philips.com) of visit the website: www.philips.nl\jetnet 
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